
WES STEPHENS 1. 
Monroe County Attorney 

215 N. Main Street 
Tompkinsville, ICY 42167 

Telephone 2701487-6303 
Facsimile 270/487-1013 

April 19, 2005 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Case 2005-QO170 

In  Re: Proposed Merger of the Monroe County Water District and the Fountain 
Run Water District 

Dear Public Service Commission: 

My County Judge Executive, Wilbur Graves, has requested that I write this letter 
t o  the Public Service Commission asking them to begin the process outlined in KRS 
74.361 "to initiate, carry out and complete such investigations, inquiries, and studies 
as may be reasonably necessary to  determine the advisability as to the merger of 
water d i st ri c t  s . " 

Should you need any additional information prior to  beginning this process, do 
not hesitate to  contact me a t  the number shown above. I look forward to working with 
you during this process and hopefully we can bring it to a swift resolution. Thank you 
for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Si nse re1 y , 

Wes Stephens 

WS/tlt 
cc: Wilbur Graves 
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